DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE GOAL
SOUTH CENTRAL TRANSIT AUTHORITY
[bookmark: OLE_LINK2][bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK3]PUBLIC NOTICE

[bookmark: OLE_LINK4][bookmark: OLE_LINK5]The South Central Transit Authority (SCTA) has a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Program established under the guidelines of 49 CFR Part 26 and the regulations of the U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT).  As provided for under 49 CFR Part 26, SCTA announces the establishment of a proposed FFY 2025, 2026 and 2027 DBE Goal of 2.7% for the purchase of goods and services utilizing any DOT funds.  This goal has been set based on information currently available to SCTA.

SCTA’s DBE Program and the rationale and supporting information for its FY 2025, 2026 and 2027 DBE Goal of 2.7% are available for public inspection at the offices of SCTA at 45 Erick Road, Lancaster, PA 17601 or at 1700 North 11th Street, Reading, PA  19604 during normal business hours Monday through Friday, 8:00AM to 5:00PM or on the SCTA website at http://www.sctapa.com/what-were-about/procurement/program-dbe.  SCTA will accept comments on the DBE goal for 30 days from the date this notice is published.  Comments may be addressed to: SCTA, Attention: Keith Boatman, 45 Erick Road, Lancaster, PA or emailed to info@sctapa.com. 

        			                                                   
Gregory Downing
Executive Director
						South Central Transit Authority
